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Monday, October 26, 2020 
 

The Coastline ROP Board of Trustees met for special meeting and study session on 
Monday, October 26, 2020, via videoconference. 
 
A study session was conducted to discuss the salary schedule for unrepresented 
employees. 
 
No action was taken. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for Thursday, 
December 10, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.  
 


